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First Name: Jimmy
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Organization:
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Commission
Docket Number: 24-00044

Comment/Message:

I own a home at ,
 in  on Pickwick

Lake. Our watre/sewar service is now through
Limestone Water Company. The proposed rate
increases that Limestone has proposed are very
excessive. while we can understand some
increase is warrantede, this proposed increase of
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between 200 and 300% is excessive. I urge you
to please consider approving a much more
moderate increase. thank you
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